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April 30, 2020 

Via Electronic Mail 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, NH  03301-2429 

Re: DE 17-165, Abenaki Water Company, Inc.                                                 
Summation-Rate Case Expenses   

Dear Ms. Howland:  

Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020 waiver of its requirements for filing paper 
copies, attached is an electronic version of Omni Mount Washington, LLC’ s Summation—Rate 
Case Expenses in the above-captioned proceeding.  This Summation is filed consistent with 
leave granted by Chairwoman Martin at the hearing held on April 23, 2020.  An electronic copy 
has been filed with the Office of the Consumer Advocate and the service list.    

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely, 

Thomas B. Getz 
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